
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 2167
LAKEVIEW PUBLIC SCHOOLS
COTTONWOOD, MINNESOTA

INVITATION FOR BIDS FOR SCHOOL MILK AND RELATED PRODUCTS
REQUIREMENTS AND NECESSARY EQUIPMENT PURSUANT TO M.S.123B.52, 
SUBD.1

1. Notice is hereby given, that Independent School District No. 2167, Cottonwood, 
will receive sealed bids for milk and related products requirements and for 
necessary equipment of the district for the period from July 1, 2022, to June 30, 
2023, according to the specifications and conditions which may be obtained from 
the office of the Superintendent of Schools, Lakeview Independent School District 
No. 2167, 875 Barstad Road North, Cottonwood, Minnesota, 56229.  Bids shall be 
submitted in form and manner contained in the specifications and the conditions, 
which are adopted by reference, in this invitation for bids.

2. Sealed bids must be received in the office of the Superintendent, 875 Barstad Road 
North, Cottonwood, Minnesota, 56229, no later than July 13, 2022 at 11:00 o’clock 
a.m. CDT at which time the bids will be opened by representatives of the board, 
for tabulation and distribution to the school board and interested parties.  No 
change can be made in any bid except in the manner provided by law, and no bid 
may be withdrawn for 30 days without consent of the school board.

3. On July 18, 2022 at 7:00 o’clock a.m. the school board will meet to evaluate the bids 
and act thereon.  The school district reserves the right to accept, reject, or waive 
any informality of any bid and to make an award for milk and related products 
which is deemed most favorable and advantageous to the school district.  If further 
information is desired, interested persons should contact the Superintendent at 
507-423-5164 ext. 1305.

Dated this 20th day of June 2022.

INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 2167
COTTONWOOD, MINNESOTA

_________________________________________
Tracy Sterner, Clerk

Run on June 29 & July 6, 2022


